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Dear OLM Parents, 

Happy October! I can hardly believe how quickly September has flown by. As the leaves change and 
the air turns crisp, our wonderful school community at OLM is buzzing with excitement for the 
activities and learning opportunities this month has to offer. 

In the classroom, students are settling into their new curriculum routines as our dedicated 
teachers are always finding ways to keep learning fun and engaging. Encourage your child to share 
what they’re learning—it's a great way to spark conversation at home! 

Kindness Week was a fantastic opportunity for our students to express their thoughts on what 
kindness means. Our hallways are now filled with colorful displays of their work. We invite you to 
come check out the kindness chain and words of kindness along the walls. as well as their 
classroom bulletin boards showcasing their recent projects. 

A friendly reminder, if a parent is not available to pick up their children, the office is required to be 
emailed with the contact information including their name, phone number and the relationship to 
the child. 

As for Hot Lunch, we are close to finalizing a program. Stay tuned for further updates! 

 

Important Dates: 

• Friday, October 11th           Professional Development Day (School Closed) 

• Monday, October 14th                            Thanksgiving (School and Office Closed) 

• Tuesday, October 7th                              Food Drive Begins (Please See Attached Flyer) 

• Monday, October 28th             Photo Re-Take Day (Full Uniform) 

• Thursday, October 31st           Halloween Fair  

• Friday, November 1st                  Religious Retreat (School and Office Closed) 
 

Special Notes: 

1. Our website features the full calendar for the 2024-2025 school year and will be updated 
with additional details, including volleyball practices, game schedules, special events, and 
fundraising dates as they become finalized. It will also include important resources such as 
our school newsletter and special notices. Please check our website 
www.ourladyofmercy.ca  

http://www.ourladyofmercy.ca/

